
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund – Community engagement 
update noted etc. 
 
5 With reference to the minutes of 11th February 2025 noting an update 
regarding the next stages for community engagement on the Neighbourhood 
Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) and agreeing that any project ideas would be 
discussed at this meeting, there was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and 
Corporate Governance providing a further update regarding the matter, advising 
 
(1) that the purpose of the report was to bring ideas for spending the NIIF that 

had been generated by communities to the Partnership for consideration; 
 
(2) that those ideas that the Partnership wished to go forward to the next stage 

would be assessed and costed by Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability (NRS) and brought to a future meeting when the Partnership 
would be asked to allocate funding; 

 
(3) of the next stages of the NIIF, as detailed in the report; 
 
(4) that community representatives had been gathering ideas for costing using a 

template based on the detail that NRS required and that when read alongside 
the previous agenda item on a progress update on the NIIF, the Partnership 
was able to see these ideas alongside any ideas that had already been 
costed, or costed and approved; 

 
(5) of all the ideas that had been gathered so far for the Baillieston ward, as 

detailed in the appendix to the report, which had come from local community 
councils, other community organisations, Local Place Plans, Liveable 
Neighbourhoods and Local Housing Associations;  

 
(6) that if the ideas list was fairly short and covered the ward well, the Partnership 

could agree to submit those ideas for costing, however, if the list was quite 
lengthy and the Partnership was unable to shortlist it, it could be followed up 
with an informal meeting to prioritise ideas to get the list to a manageable size 
in advance of the next Partnership meeting; and 

 
(7) that the Partnership also needed to consider how they intended to make 

decisions about what to fund and choose one of the options, as detailed in the 
report. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted that 

 
(i) Broomhouse Community Council had not yet submitted proposals; 
 
(ii) K Kenny, Communities Team, would liaise with Wellhouse Housing 

Association regarding the stair proposals (Ref Nos 18 and 19 in the 
Appendix) and with Glasgow Life to ascertain if the traffic lights and 
road layout at the Baillieston junction (Main street/Glasgow Road) was 



being considered as part of the Baillieston Hub proposals (in relation to 
Ref No 15 in the Appendix); and 

 
(iii) proposals submitted late for this meeting from Baillieston Community 

Council would be submitted to the next meeting and considered 
alongside Ref No 16 in the Appendix; and 

 
(b) agreed that the following projects should go forward to the next stage to be 

assessed and costed by NRS; 
 
Location Project  
 
Garrowhill/Barrachnie - 
Garrowhill Community Council 

 
Ref Nos 1, 2, 4 and 5 to be considered 
as one proposal and No 8 
 

Swinton - 
Swinton Community Council 
 

Ref Nos 9 and 10 

Baillieston - 
St Bridget’s Primary School 

 
Ref No 14 
 

Wellhouse - 
Autmore Park Primary School 

 
Ref No 17 

 
Easthall - 
Easthall Residents Association 

 
Ref Nos 27, 28 and 29 to be considered 
as one proposal 
 
Ref No 30 – 4 cameras to be 
considered 

 
 


